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Support the St. Phoebe Center with AmazonSmile at No Cost to You!
Take This Mental Health Needs Survey

Using AmazonSmile is an Easy Way to Support the St. Phoebe Center
at No Cost to You!

AmazonSmile is a simple way for you to support the St. Phoebe Center every time
you shop, at no cost to you. The AmazonSmile Foundation donates 0.5% of the
purchase price from your eligible AmazonSmile purchases when you sign up and
designate the St. Phoebe Center as your charity.

Signing up is easy. Simply go to smile.amazon.com and follow the instructions for
selecting a charity. Choose the St. Phoebe Center for the Deaconess. Then, each
time you want to make a purchase from Amazon, be sure to go to smile.amazon.com
to make your purchases.

More than 197 million people around the world visit Amazon.com, and $1.4K is the
average spent by Amazon Prime members each year. That means the donation
potential for the St. Phoebe Center is significant, especially when you ask your
friends, family, and colleagues to support us on AmazonSmile.

Learn more about AmazonSmile here.



Take These 4 Easy Steps to Support the St. Phoebe Center When You Shop
Amazon

1. Go to smile.amazon.com
2. Follow the instructions to sign up (easy!) and select the St. Phoebe Center for

the Deaconess as your preferred charity.
3. Now shop at smile.amazon.com (You can bookmark this to make it easier to

remember.)
4. You are automatically donating to our mission to educate the faithful on the

ordained female diaconate and to advocate for its revival.

Turn on AmazonSmile in Your Mobile App

1. Open the app and find ’Settings’ in the main menu (�). 
2. Tap on ‘AmazonSmile’ and follow the on-screen instructions to turn on

AmazonSmile on your phone.

THANK YOU for supporting the St. Phoebe Center for the Deaconess. 
EVERY LITTLE BIT HELPS!

Take this Mental Health Needs Assessment Survey 

The Assembly of Bishops is looking for
your input in an effort to meet the mental
health needs of the Orthodox faithful.

This is an opportunity to address pastoral care of women specifically, and how
the female diaconate could help with the mental health needs of both women and
men. 

The survey takes only 15 minutes and all information is completely anonymous.

Learn more here.

Take the survey here.
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